
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2018-025 

DATE:   September 5, 2018 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 

SUBJECT: 
TROPICAL STORM GORDON – Rescheduled September State Civil Service 
Commission Meeting 

 

The September 5, 2018, regular business meeting of the State Civil Service Commission has been 
rescheduled. The meeting will be held Tuesday, September 18 at 9 am in the Louisiana Purchase 
Room of the Claiborne Building, 1201 Third Street, Baton Rouge, Louisiana. 
 
The agenda can be found here.  
 
The meeting agenda will include the previously scheduled Pay Hearing. Update information on 
the pay hearing can be found in General Circular 2018-024.  
 
If any accommodations are needed, please notify the Department at (225) 342-8272 prior to the 
meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Byron P. Decoteau, Jr.  
State Civil Service Director 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 

 

http://pubdocs.civilservice.louisiana.gov/SCS%20Web%20Documents/Commission%20Agenda/commagenda.pdf
https://www.civilservice.louisiana.gov/files/general_circulars/2018/GC2018-024.pdf
mailto:scsinfo@la.gov
http://www.civilservice.la.gov/

